
 
 
LEGAL NOTICE – REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Waubonsee Community College has issued a Request for Proposal (RFP) for professional 

lobbyist services. Any lobbyist firm interested in receiving a copy of this RFP must email 

Theresa Larson at Purchasing@Waubonsee.edu. Responses will be received until 1:00 

PM, Monday, March 17, 2025. Responses to this Request for Proposal shall be submitted 

electronically to Purchasing@Waubonsee.edu. A Pre-proposal meeting will be held on 

Monday, March 10, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. via Zoom. Contact Purchasing 

Purchasing@Waubonsee.edu if you have any questions regarding this RFP. Per the 

Illinois Business Enterprise for Minorities, Women, and Persons with Disabilities Act (30 

ILCS 575/), the college encourages women and minority business firms to submit their 

qualifications and for Vendors to utilize women and minority businesses for supplies, 

equipment, and services. 


